
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO.35 
Thursday, 14 January 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A member of staff at Modesto’s has tested positive for COVID-19. C19s was 
identified when 50 F&B staff were tested for COVID-19 on 12 January 2021. C19s 
has been reported to the Ministry of Health (MOH) for the necessary 
precautionary measures and action. We are currently carrying out contact tracing 
at the Club on the movements of the infected staff members for the MOH. 

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information. We 
ask all members to follow all safety guidelines relating to you and your family’s 
safety against the COVID-19 virus. Please stay at home and stay safe.  
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